
Jenna  King,  Esq.  Elected
Chair  of  Pennsylvania  Bar
Association’s  Workers’
Compensation Section
We’re proud to share that Jenna King, Esq., an attorney at
Martin Law, has been elected as the Chair of the Pennsylvania
Bar Association’s (PBA) Workers’ Compensation Section.

This  is  an  incredible  honor  and  a  reflection  of  Jenna’s
tireless  work  advocating  for  injured  workers  across
Pennsylvania.  Her  leadership  in  the  field  of  Workers’
Compensation law continues to make a positive impact on the
profession and the clients we serve.

As  Chair,  Jenna  will  help  facilitate  the  sharing  of
information on key developments in Workers’ Compensation law.
The  section  also  serves  as  a  connection  point  to  the
Pennsylvania  Bureau  of  Workers’  Compensation,  working  to
ensure that the interests of injured workers, employers, and
the legal community are fairly represented in legislative,
regulatory, and administrative matters.

At Martin Law, we are proud to have attorneys who not only
advocate in the courtroom, but also help shape the future of
Workers’ Compensation law through leadership and service.

Please join us in congratulating Jenna King on this well-
deserved achievement!
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To learn more about our team and our commitment to protecting
injured  workers  throughout  Pennsylvania,  call  us  at
215-587-8400  or  visit  our  contact  us  page.

https://www.paworkinjury.com/contact/

